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6th February 2025  
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Bellevue Northern Music Festival 2025 
 
We are excited that tickets are now available to purchase for the Bellevue Northern 
Music Festival, to be held at Stoller Hall on Thursday 6th March.  Our Year 5 and 6 
pupils (with some Year 4s) have been busily rehearsing in school and are looking 
forward to joining with their counterparts from Brabyns, Edenhurst and Forest Park for 
an evening that showcases their musical talents. 
 
Please click here to purchase tickets - they are £9.00 each with a limit of six tickets 
per transaction.  The concert commences at 6:15 pm and is expected to conclude by 
no later than 8:00 pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Susan Wellings. 
Director of Music 

  

https://stollerhall.com/whats-on/bellevue-northern-music-festival/

